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Dear Parents and Carers,

Post 16 Choices Careers Interviews

As you are aware this is a very important year for our Year 11 students who will be making
decisions in conjunction with yourselves regarding post 16 choices.

Throughout the year there are numerous opportunities for the students to explore their future
pathways working closely with myself, Miss Andersen and our careers adviser, Mr Rea. In
partnership with all outside agencies and businesses we aim to give the students impartial
and unbiased advice regarding their Post 16 Choices, with as much information as possible.
The students have an entitlement to a one-hour full careers interview and where possible this
can be extended to other times when necessary.

If you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

6M.cCo</t^\

Mrs McCarten
Maths Teacher
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